Hillsboro Community Unit School District #3 Board of Education
Building and Grounds Committee Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, November 30, 2022, 11:00 a.m.

The meeting was called to order at 11:00. Present were Matt Lentz, Bryce Ruppert, Dan
Tester, David Powell, Fred Butler, Tim Downen, and Jeremy Connor.

Next steps on the high school building project were discussed. Consensus was reached to
direct Hurst-Rosche to design and develop a bid package for some preliminary work to be
completed next summer. This bid package would include the construction of the new
roadway on the east of the high school buildings, some temporary parking, and possibly
the relocation of some utilities.

Fred Butler gave the committee an update on some facility projects around the District.

After Tim Downen and Jeremy Connor left the meeting, the committee discussed Hurst-
Rosche’s contract for the high school building project.

The meeting adjourned at 12:30.



